PRINCE GEORGE'S COUNTY
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIROMMENTAL RESOURCES

BULLETIN 2004-4

SUBJECT. April 2004 Cycle of Amendments

PURPOSE: Announcing the acceptance of applications for the April 2004 Cycle of
Amendmen's to the 2001 Water and Sewer Flan and revised applications

It is time to submit applications for the April 2004 Legislative Cycle of Amendments.
This is the first lagislative cycle for amendments to the 2001 Water and Sewer Plan this year.
The Department of Environmental Resources, Programs and Planning Division, has been

busy revising its application processes o better serve you  Qur revised application, DER
Form 2.01 Apr 04 Version, is now available on the website, replacing all pravious versions. i
can be found at.

www co pg. md, us/GovernmentlAgency index/DER/PPD/DevServicas/infrastructure

Please note the folowing changes to the application:

« For residential units, minimum “floor area” Is now “livabe space.” A definiton of
Ivable space i3 providad on the applicabon,

+ Under V. Proposed Developments, & separale attachmant is being requestead (o
describe the proposal and its enhancement of the surrcunding community,

» Under V_Land Developmenl,_guestions relating to the 2002 General Plan have been
revisad and,

« A rememnder to disclose legal residences, corporate and business addresses is
included.

The revised application wil be required for the Apnl 2004 Cycle submissions. Please
take & moment to read the instruction sheet anc review the application. Should you have any
questions or require further clanfication, please feel free to contact Shirley A. Branch, Water
and Sewer Plan Coordinator, at (301) 883-5108, We look forward to working with you in

support of " Gorgeous Prnce George's.” .ff { ;,)
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Donna M.P. Wilson, Esq
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